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A Word from Our Director: 

Dear New Direction Family, 

    Thank you for your continued prayers and support as we 

work with our clients who have chosen or embraced life in our Parenting Classes and our 

clients in our Abortion Recovery Class. 

    We are blessed to work with a diverse group of clients, all brought to New Direction 

by our Lord. They have ranged in age from 16 to 43. They are from all ethnic and 

religious backgrounds. Although they are primarily women, we also have male clients. 

They all have one thing in common. They come in seeking help, guidance, direction, 

answers, and peace. 

    It can be a possible unplanned pregnancy that brings them through our door. It can be 

the desire to be a better parent and attend parenting classes. It can be knowing that 

their depression and emotional pain is directly related to the abortion they had. They 

are vulnerable and open to help and healing. Each client that the Lord brings to us is 

highly treasured by Him, and therefore we treasure them, too. It is a privilege to see 

the trust and relationships that develop over time in our sessions and classes. It is our 

desire that everyone who walks through our door would come to know Jesus as their 

Savior. This is built into all our classes and sessions. When you pray for us, please pray 

for the classes, the clients who attend them, the Client Advocates leading the parenting 

classes, and me, as I conduct the Pregnancy Options Counseling and Abortion Recovery 

Classes.  

   We thank you so much for covering us in prayer, 

Yours for Life, 

Cathy-Ann Chapman, Executive Director 

                  Baby Bottles     

We would like to extend an invitation for your church or 

organization to join our Baby Bottle Campaign for 2025.  

Simply call the New Direction office at 413 347-8005 to 

request your baby bottles. You can conduct your campaign 

any time of the year that works best for your church. A 

representative from your church can pick up the bottles 

at New Direction. They can be passed out to the church 

for any length of time, but the recommended time is between three and four weeks. The 

church members fill the bottles with change and dollar bills. After the bottles are 

returned to the church at the specified time, the bottles are collected and returned to 

New Direction. They will be sent out to our bank to be counted. Once that step is 

complete, your church will receive the total for your campaign.  

 

2025 

 

 

 



   Thank you for partnering with us in our 2025 Baby Bottle Campaign!             

               

                                      ADVOCATE OPPORTUNITY 

 
     We are looking to add a new Client Advocate(s) 

to our New Direction Family. The hourly 

commitment is between 2 hours and 12 hours a 

week. We are open Tuesday, Wednesday, and 

Thursday 12:00 - 5:30. There is an application and 

training process. If you are interested in potentially 

joining our New Direction Family in this capacity, please contact me via email -

 faithjoydream@gmail.com. 

 

Cathy-Ann Chapman, Executive Director 

Speaker Announcement and Save the Date! 

If you attended the banquet this year, you heard an amazing 

testimony given by Melissa Coles. She shared how God spoke to 

her to get off of an abortion table and leave the clinic. She 

placed her baby for adoption, and by God’s grace, she met her 

son 19 years later. 

The speaker at our next year’s 13th Annual Fundraising Banquet 

is her son, David Scotton! Please plan on joining us and hear the 

testimony from his perspective. The date is Tuesday, October 

21, 2025, at the Bounti-Fare Restaurant in Adams. 

Their story is featured in the documentary “I Lived on Parker Street”. You can watch 

this documentary on YouTube. It is also featured in the movie “Lifemark”. Kirk Cameron 

stars in this movie which you can watch on Pure Flix or Amazon Prime. 

Contact Information 

 

Our telephone number is: 413-347-8005.            

 

Helpline phone number is: 413-242-4959 

 

Hours: Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday, 12:00-5:30 PM 

 

Our NEW physical address is: 11 Grove Street, Pittsfield, MA 01201. 

Mailing address: Post Office Box 261, Lanesborough, MA 01237 

Website: newdirectionpc.org 

 

Facebook page: New Direction Women’s Center 

 

Email for the Executive Director: faithjoydream@gmail.com       
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You can donate online and find information on our services at: 

NewDirectionPC.org 

 


